
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

From Monday 1st July - Friday 12th July all classes will be participating in an Inclusive Sports Fortnight. During this 
time we have lots of exciting things planned - 
 

 
 
As part of the fortnight, we would like to invite you in to school for the following events - 
 

Sports Days 2019 

Year 3 & 4 - Tuesday 9th July 2019 

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 - Wednesday 10th July 2019 

PTO - 

 

 

 

 
  

 



As part of our wider ‘Inclusive Sports Fortnight’ we are pleased to invite you to come and support your child at this 
year’s Sports Day! ​Each event will begin at 1.30pm.​  The children will remain with their class and rotate around 
different events.  
 
Year 4 children will also be performing a piece of Samba music following their input in school, to kick things off on 
Tuesday. 
 
The children will wear their PE kit from school but if you could please ensure you send your child to school with a 
hat and a drinks bottle, as we are hoping the weather will improve! If you could apply sunscreen before school we 
can top it up if required. The children will be in small teams within their class but you are encouraged to cheer 
everyone on!  
 
Dance Day 2019 

Following on from the successes of last year, Dance Day is back! Each class will be performing a short dance on 

Friday 5th July from 2.30pm​. All are welcome to come into school and watch. 

Football Golf 

Our Inclusive Sports Fortnight will culminate with each class playing a round of ‘Football Golf’ on Friday 12th July. 

The course will be set in the beautiful school grounds and include 9 holes.  

More details will follow about this shortly. 

This should be a really enjoyable fortnight of activities and fun for everyone! 
 
If you have any questions, please ask your class teacher. 
 
Chris  Gibson 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


